
Testimony in Support of SB210 

 

I, Joyce Michelangelo, support voting in person, showing identification. 

I would like for Oregon to be known as a state that has the integrity of the voting system to be the 
best in the United States.   

A system that provides one day to vote, so we know very soon what the outcome of the election 
was. 

We vote for or against a measure. We vote for a candidate. Having so much time to allow ballots to 
show up in the mail is horrible! Having no postmark means “it must be okay even if we have no idea 
who sent it or when.” 

Real people with real identification gives a voter more confidence in the system. We KNOW there 
are non-citizens casting votes in our elections. We know people are filling out ballots for persons 
who have moved.  

There are ways to allow voters that have physical challenges a way to vote with integrity. There is not 
a good reason to put the results of an election in jeopardy because this method is “easier” for the 
counties and voters. Our votes are not being given the treatment they deserve. 

Sincerely, 

Joyce Michelangelo 


